
Sports Premium Funding (2021-2022)

Schools receive their Sports Premium based on the number of Year 6 students on roll. This funding must be used ​to fund
additional and sustainable improvements to the provision of PE for primary aged pupils.

Schools have the flexibility to spend their funding in the best way for their cohort and circumstances. To support schools to
make the best use of this funding, The Department for Education published a document to support schools in successful
ways to manage the funding PE and sports premium for primary schools.

The Iffley Academy Sports premium funding for 2021-2022 is​£2,000

Intent Budget Implementation Planned Impact to be assessed in July 2022

To continue to develop
individualised sports provision
that develops personal goals
and connects to the wider
community

£250

The Iffley Academy to purchase
a class set of mini trampettes in
order to deliver a bespoke PE
program in Bounce.
This will be offered to pupils
through class PE and also as
an additional intervention offer.

ASD pupils will be able to access a wider range
of PE sessions in school, which offer a wider
range of experience, with an increased offer in
individualised sports. Pupils to recognise this
sport can be accessed externally as a child or
adult, through paid classes locally. Pupils will
understand not all sports are competitive and
involve group work.

This opportunity will improve the PE provision
as it will also provide pupils to take a bespoke
PE pathway through ‘options’ as well as be
offered as an after school club to the youngest
pupils.

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/pe-and-sport-premium-for-primary-schools


To continue to develop a
diverse PE curriculum across
the school, this will be
facilitated by offering the level
1 teacher training course to
the lead PE teacher.

£250

The PE team will begin to
introduce trampolining into the
PE offer. This will allow pupils
to engage in increased
individual sports, whilst also
working through awards
through The British Gymnastics
association.

Pupils will begin to achieve Awards in
trampolining, gaining certificates recognising for
their progress.

After school trampolining club to be started with
a focus on the Year6/7 cohort. All year 6 pupils
will have the opportunity to engage in the
trampolining after school club.

To continue to develop the
individualised PE offer by
ensuring the PE curriculum is
fully resourced.

£1500
To purchase further safety
resources to facilitate the
teaching of trampolining (End
decks spotting platforms).

Due to smaller class sizes, end decks will
ensure there are sufficient safety procedures in
place for classes and groups to run with a
reduced number of pupils.

All Year 6 pupils will be able to engage safety in
trampolining sessions as part of the new PE
curriculum offer.


